


 

 

To help commemorate 100 years of transportation in Oklahoma, a plaque will be placed at each of 

the Oklahoma Department of Transportation division offices statewide. Dedicating the plaque at 

the Tulsa office on Sept. 23, are {from left to right} ODOT Chief Engineer Gary Evans, ODOT 

Division 8 Engineer Randle White and ODOT Director of Operations Casey Shell. 

 


